
Dear council, 

I support Hugos Development Application to have additional outdoor seating as for the past 12
years that Hugo’s has resided in Manly, the few years the lower deck has been open has been 
most of my enjoyable memories. The staff are indescribably friendly, polite, and well 
addressed. Not to mention the food and beverages are also unmatched. 

With Hugo’s being on Manly wharf it is located in a very busy, tourist hub where multi amounts 
of people come and go off our manly ferry’s. Hugo’s being in its iconic position presents local 
tourism. The approval of this DA will support a local business as well as employment. 
Hospitality venues need public and government support due to the Covid pandemic crisis. 

So, I Cassandra, support Hugos Development Application 2020.

Regards.
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